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Happy Spring! It seemed it was never going to get here! Hope everyone is 

enjoying it! 

May 6th through the 11th are FREE landfill days at the Ottawa County Landfill. 

Tires will be accepted during this time and the location forthe tire drop off 

will be announced later. 

The Dumpsters for free spring cleanup in Bennington are coming!! The 

dumpsters will be in their normal spot behind the city shop. The dates will be· 
Saturday May 4th through Sunday May 12th. NO TIRES may be left at the city 

shop. The tire drop-off will be announced when the city is informed of the 
locati.on in Minneapolis where they need to be taken. No items containing 
freon are allowed at the city shop. Please mark your calendars. this is a 
great time to be able to get rid of household junk at no cost to our residents! 

Still receiving numerous complaints of residents allowing their dogs and 

cats out of their homes or yards with no leash. If your dogs or cats are 

caught, you will be responsible for all charges and need to pick them up at 

the pound in Minneapolis. You will be written a citation from the city and will 

need to go to court. If the animals are found to have no current tags, you will 

also be cited for that and not be able to get them out of the pound until we 

have proof of rabies vaccinations and you have a current tag. lfyou are 

interested in reading the city's regulations on animals, there are city code 

books you may read at the city office if you have no access to the internet or 

you may go online at Vv'Vvw.cityofbennington.com, the code book in its entirety 

is on the website. 


